

CITY OF ANN ARBOR CITY CLERK REC'D

Jennifer M. Granholm GOVERNOR PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSIQNO MAR 19
DEPARTMENT OF LABOR & ECONOMIC GROWTH MAR 19
KEITH W. COOLEY
DIRECTOR

Orjiakor N. Isiogu CHAIRMAN

Monica Martinez
COMMISSIONER

Steven A. Transeth COMMISSIONER

March 14, 2008

City of Ann Arbor Jacqueline Beaudry, Clerk 100 North Fifth Avenue P.O. Box 8647 Ann Arbor, Michigan 48107

Dear Ms. Beaudry:

Thank you for contacting Governor Jennifer M. Granholm in regard to your city's Public, Educational, and Governmental (PEG) channels resolution which the City of Ann Arbor passed on December 17, 2007. Your correspondence was forwarded to the Michigan Public Service Commission (Commission) for response.

I would like to thank you for your letter and assure you that your information has been documented. Commission staff continue to closely monitor this situation and will take action, as deemed appropriate, per 2006 PA 480.

Very truly yours,

Orjiakor N. Isiogu, Chairman

Michigan Public Service Commission

c: Governor's Constituent Services